
Preface 1.

In preparing this supplement to the Kilp,our Report

on the Resources for the Study of International Relations

in Canadian Universities, the decision was made to include

up-to-date information obtained since the original Report

was issued, within the categories set out by that Report.

To obtain the necessary data, questionnaires were

sent out to the Heads of Departments of Political Science

and to the Deans of the relevant Faculties in Universities

and Colleges across Canada. These requested the following

information:

1. New degree and diploma courses available in the

study of International Relations and in Area

Studies; and new majors and honours programmes

available in these fields within the various degree

courses.

2. Additions, deletions, and corrections in course

listings pertaining to the study of International

Relations and Area Studies; including courses

offered by the Department of Political Science, and

any relevant courses offered by other departments

of the University.

3. Revisions of staff listings, to include new staff

new fields of interest, and deletions from staff.

4. Additional information, to include plans and propo-

sais, information on new committees and institutes,,

and on new library resources.


